
 

 

 

 

 Wishing a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to our Groom Creek Community 

and your families. 

 

As the new year is fast approaching may we offer a suggestion that you consider making a 

donation to the Groom Creek Fire District (GCFD). During the monthly board meeting Chief 

Manzanedo has brought to our attention that the department is in need of a newer engine and 

other vital equipment. The taxes that are received are not sufficient to cover expenses and also 

to set aside enough to replace the aged equipment and/or purchase a newer engine. 

 

We are all truly blessed and extremely fortunate to have a fire department that is fully staffed 

based in our community. All of these dedicated firefighters, EMT’s and medics are here to assist 

all of us in our time of need, whether it be medical issues, protecting our homes and properties 

from forest fires or other incidents. 

 

If you choose to donate to this important cause, we ask that you please make mention that it is 

for the purchase of an engine and/or equipment. You may drop off your donation to the fire 

station anytime between the hours of 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. or mail it to Groom Creek Fire District, 

1110 E. Friendly Pines Rd., Prescott, AZ 86303 

 

Thank you from your concerned Groom Creek Community residents. 

 

 


